
 

 

To the Lord Mayor and                                       Report No. 234/2020 
Members of Dublin City Council                    Report of the Senior Executive Officer 
 
 

 
 

 

 
With further reference to the proposed grant of a lease of a site for a substation in a 
Block E, Thornton Heights, St. Michael’s Estate, Inchicore Dublin 8 to the Electricity 

Supply Board. 
 

 
Report No. 156/2012 which was assented to by the City Council at its meeting on 14th May 
2012 approved the grant of a 99 year lease of a substation site in Block E, Thornton Heights, 
St Michael’s Estate, Inchicore, Dublin 8 to the ESB. 

The legal formalities have not yet been completed and the Survey and Mapping Division has 
now advised that the substation was built as shown outlined in red on map index number  SM-
2020-0348-001, approximately 3.8 metres north to as shown coloured red on original map 
index number SM-2012-152.     

Accordingly, it is proposed to vary Report No. 156/2020 assented to by the City Council at its 
meeting on 14th May 2012 insofar as it relates to the correct location of the substation and to 
complete this disposal with the location shown outlined in red on map index number SM-2020-
0348-001. 

This report is submitted in accordance with the requirements of Section 183 of the Local 
Government Act, 2001.     

 

 
 
Helen McNamara    
Senior Executive Officer      
14th August 2020 
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